
WE ARE LISTENING 
Thursday Feb. 18, 5:00 p.m.

Dolores School District Board of Directors has 
made it a point this school year to set a 
variety of dates, times and places to meet 
with their constituents. The sole purpose of 
these events is so the board can listen and 
learn about the communities’ opinions and 
concerns.  

There is no agenda and the events are 
completely informal. Board members have no 
authority outside of their board meetings but 
have a responsibility to listen to their 
stakeholders. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for you to be heard.  

What: Chat with the Board  
 (two members) 

When: Thursday, February 18 at  
  5:00 p.m. 

Where: Montezumas Mexican        
Restaurant 

     Railroad/Hwy 145 in Dolores


